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Minutes of the Board of Directors Meeting
Attendees: Whyndam Abrams, Jan Marnicki, Stuart Manley, Paul Simonetta
8:30 AM – 10:00 AM, 7/25/2024 
Agenda –
1. Board of Directors Election to be scheduled for the fall per the latest by-laws.  An email will be sent out asking for interested candidates to serve on the BOD.
2. The Chapter group email list to be made into a Microsoft email contact group, which will be shared among Board members.
3. Jan encouraged the group to vote in the AHMP elections. She noted that AHMP is being run by their BOD, and no longer by a management company.
4. Jan reported her attendance at the National AHMP conference in Kansas City, which was well attended.  CEU hours were only for actual attendance at presentations.  Presentations were not recorded this year.  Site for the 2025 conference was not announced.

5. The requirements to obtain “Distinguished Chapter” status will be investigated and will strive to be obtained.  Need to determine if by calendar year, or conference cycle.

6. A possible tour could be at the Lisbon trash-to-energy facility.  To control costs, dinner would either be delivery at the presentation, or on members at a restaurant following.  Tour ideas will be requested from the email group.

7. A tour of the ERI recycling facility in Framingham, MA could be a joint event with the New England Chapter.

8. A holiday party for December is envisioned as a panel discussion of regulatory issues.  Due to budgetary constraints, this may have to be at restaurant dining, as opposed to a meeting room. J’ Timothy’s a likely venue.

9. Stuart has prepared the annual tax return.  He had to purchase software to be able to file the report. Stuart to distribute the completed tax return to the group.
10. The bank account balance is at $35.  Stuart noted our bank is charging a $10 monthly account maintenance fee.  Jan suggested switching to a credit union.  Stuart will reach out to National as we should have been receiving chapter dues in April. No dues from National have been received year-to-date.
The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 AM.
-Respectfully Submitted by Whyndam Abrams, Secretary-CTAHMP-
